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27 September 2021
TO PARENTS OF PROSPECTIVE RECEPTION FOUNDATION PUPILS

Dear Parent

We are now in the process of allocating full time Reception Foundation places for the academic year 2022/2023.  The
current admission number for Ysgol Derwen is 28.  Children who attain their fourth birthday on or before 31 August 2022 
will be eligible to join our Reception Foundation class.

I should be grateful if you would complete and return the attached form by Friday, 19 November 2021 so that we may 
begin to allocate places in our full time Reception Foundation class for September 2022.  Following that closing date 
any unfilled places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Parents will be informed regarding their application by Tuesday, 19 April 2022.

It would be advisable to state a second and third school preference when completing the application form.  
This information will be passed on to the L.E.A. admissions.

Yours sincerely

R K Jones

Headteacher
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Cyfeirer pob gohebiaeth i’r Prifathro
Please address all communications to the Headteacher

